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            8 July 2021 

COVID-19 Update for Term 3 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are no doubt aware the NSW Premier has announced an extension to the current stay-at-home 
orders until midnight Friday 16 July 2021. Confirmation has also been provided that schools in Greater 
Sydney will be learning from home during this time. 
 
Our staff have been working hard to ensure continuity of learning for our students and we are ready to 
commence learning from home from Tuesday 13 July 2021. 
 
The school will remain open next week and although parents are encouraged to keep their students at 
home, we will be providing minimal supervision for students at school if this is not possible. Please note 
students at school will not be in their 2021 classes and may not be taught by their usual teacher. Students 
onsite will be completing the same online work as the students learning from home.  
 
If you intend to send your child to school next week, please complete this form by Monday 12 July so 
that attendance can be tracked, and appropriate supervision organised. 
 
Classes will be held in an online format commencing Tuesday 13 July. More detailed information around 
online learning instructions and guidelines will be communicated with you shortly. Where students do not 
have access to a device for any part of the day, please contact the school via email  
concordw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au, before 12pm on Monday 12 July, using the following template: 
 
(Student name) in Year (insert year) does not have access to a device for any part of the day. 
 
We will respond to these requests on Monday. For further information advice for families, please click 
here. 
 
I want to reassure you once again that the health and safety of our community is our top priority while 
also ensuring quality teaching, learning and support. 
 
As was the case in 2020, the guidelines around these restrictions are unpredictable and rapidly changing. I 
will update all families with further information as they arise. 
 
Thank you in advance for your understanding, patience and support during this time. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
M. Cidem   
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